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From:	Marc Roach [m
Sent:	 18 February 2016 16:55
To:	 LDF
Subject:	 Hale Wharf Development

Dear Sir,

I am writing to object to the plans for the proposed Hale Wharf Development.

The building of towers on this sight is completely inappropriate - it is next 
to a nature reserve.

I am completely opposed to the building of anything higher than 4 stories on 
this development.

your sincerely 

Marc Roach
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